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URJA KIRAN Energy Conservation Awareness Programme for KSEB  Employees

Department of Physics, Sacred Heart College, Chalakudy in association with ENERGY

MANAGEMENT CENTRE – KERALA, an autonomous center under the Department of

Power, Govt of Kerala and Center for Environment and Development organized Urja

Kiran Energy Conservation Awareness Programme for the employees of KSEB office,

Chalakudy on 10th January 2020. The target group of the Urja Kiran 2019 Awareness

program was the employees from the Government sector in the Thrissur Legislative

Assembly Constituency.

Dr. Salini Jose, Assistant Professor, Sacred Heart College, Chalakudy coordinated the

program. She gave an introduction about the ‘Urja Kiran’ program and the need of energy

conservation and effective utilization. Mr. Thilakan, Assistant Engineer, KSEB Ltd,

Chalakudy, addressed the gathering about the importance of this awareness programme.

Mr. Mathew P J, the resource person from the energy management center conducted

the class and gave awareness about the need of energy conservation among the

government employees of the Taluk office, Chalakudy. 50 employees in the KSEB office

participated and benefited from the program. The student volunteers distributed pamphlets

on energy conservation to the employees.
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